
 

Page | 1  

 

                                            SOCIAL SCIENCE           

  

MONTH DAYS BLOCK 

NUMBER/NAME 

ACTIVITY, IF ANY 

JUNE 20 1. Tacing 

Changes. 

2. Democracy. 

Make a list of food items and 

clothes we use today which 

were introduced during the 

medieval period.  

JULY 27 3. What is 

Environment? 

4. New Kingdoms 

in 7th -12th 

century India. 

5. Political Parties. 

Find the type of taxes we pay 

as the citizens of India. 

 

 

Find out the Regional party 

and National party of our 

country. 

AUGUST 22 6. Inside our 

Earth. 

7. The Delhi 

sultanate. 

8. Role of the state 

government. 

Draw the flow chart of 

forming of the state 

government. 

September 25 9. The Mughal 

Empire I. 

10.  Our changing 

earth. 

Find out the present army 

ranks and duties of civil 

servants.  

October 23 11. The Mughal 

Empire II. 

12. Understanding 

Inequality. 

Find the interesting facts about 

the Mughal emperors and the 

monuments they built. 
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13. Earth’s blanket 

of air. 

14. Kings and 

Architecture. 

Use a chart paper and write 

effective slogans against all 

forms of inequalities. 

November 20 15. Water on Earth 

16. Understanding 

Gender. 

17. Towns, Traders 

and Crafts. 

Set up a stall in your home to 

explain the distribution of 

water on the earth. (any 

activity you can take which is 

explain in the class) 

December 20 18. Forest 
Vegetation and 
Wildlife. 

19. Media and 
Democracy. 

20. Tribes and 
settled 
communities. 

Find out about the social 
setup, crafts, and food habits 
about the tribes that belong 
to your region. 

January 23 21. Human made 
environment. 

22. Role of 
advertisements. 

23. Paths of 
devotion. 

Make an advertisement 
promotion of any products.  
 
Make a poster to show the 
unity of the religions. 

February 24 24. Life in the 
Tropical and 
Subtropical 
regions. 

25. Life in the 
temperate 
grasslands. 

26. Life in the 
deserts. 

27. Emerging 
regional 
cultures. 

Research the different ways in 
which people in the hot 
desert, Sahara conserve and 
use water. 

 
 

Explain with the help of flow 
chart or drawing the features 
and importance of grasslands, 
main rivers flows in the 
city/towns. 

March 25 28. Markets around 
us. 

Find some interesting 
historical facts about your city 
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29.  New political 
formations. 

30. New political 
groups. 

and symbols used by the 
Marathas and Sikhs.  

 


